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12 September 2022 

 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to a new academic year. I hope you and your families had a good summer break 
and, like me, you are looking forward to the year ahead. 
 
We received the very sad news regarding Queen Elizabeth II last week and have 
subsequently been informed of the date of the state funeral. I write today to confirm that 
AGS will be closed on Monday 19 September and we will reopen as normal for all students 
on Tuesday 20 September. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Malcolm Kelly 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


